
Thank you for sending CNE's testimony along, Robert. Representative Casey, I will echo Robert in stating 
my support of this legislation. We know that prior authorizations create barriers for psychiatrists to 
prescribe the safest and most effective medications available to their patients, which result in 
disruptions in care and negative patient outcomes, with minimal savings to our healthcare system. (In 
fact, research shows that potential savings from spending less on "nonpreferred" medications is 
counteracted by spending more on hospitalizations and other healthcare expenses related patients 
doing poorly, and that some of the medication "savings" comes from patients not taking their 
medications at all due to the barriers created by prior authorizations, which obviously is not a desirable 
outcome.) These are just a couple studies that speak to problems caused by prior authorizations for 
psychiatric medications. 
 
I wish I could have been present yesterday to share my support for this bill in person, and I have asked 
Robert to let me know of future hearings related to this bill in the House or the Senate. 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul 
 
------ 
Paul Wallace, MD 
Medical Director, The Providence Center 
Clinical Instructor, Department of Psychiatry and Human Behavior, Brown University 

 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpmc.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov%2Farticles%2FPMC6498839%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cefabb056767c46820e4208dd987cbbee%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638834383699827194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WsUBvdgKMOxnI7pJf8TgFJduHPVVWzAlrIusxKDkSNk%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpmc.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov%2Farticles%2FPMC6498839%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cefabb056767c46820e4208dd987cbbee%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638834383699847981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vLMP%2FoPI0YMoVgtZNPKIeIjg2sLEk%2FzMz6PXSwRbDh0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpmc.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov%2Farticles%2FPMC3053119%2F%23S16&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cefabb056767c46820e4208dd987cbbee%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638834383699860553%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=r6HEufRw2IYtQyJuu6aq8n15UZHL%2BNyi8uusmMAoYb0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpmc.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov%2Farticles%2FPMC3053119%2F%23S16&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cefabb056767c46820e4208dd987cbbee%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638834383699872756%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aDiN2%2Fkb54a%2FOVaH1P6pxFHRNv8J8pYT94zPbmnKxLs%3D&reserved=0

